
 

 

 

 

Elementary School 
 

 

 
 

New Weekend Policy 

There is no doubt that the UAE’s new weekend policy is the news of the week and we are still 

awaiting KHDA confirmation of certain details but to start, it has been announced that Sunday, 

January 2nd will be a public holiday. Therefore school will not resume after Winter Break until 

Monday, January 3, 2022. 

 

UAE Schools to Shift in line with Weekend Change 

 

Dubai Schools to Shift to New Workweek 

 

UAE to Get Extra Public Holiday 

 

Progress and Development 

To close out the week, here at Ignite, the Elementary Division, during this week beginning Dec 

6, held various forms of recognition for your child’s progress and development - Grade 4 held an 

Award Recognition Assembly and Grade 3 will follow during the first week back after Winter 

Break. 

 

Grades 1-2 

Grades 1-2 held recognition ceremonies within their homeroom classrooms 

 

Grade 3 

Grade 3 held Water Balloon Activities 

https://www.thenationalnews.com/uae/2021/12/07/uae-school-week-to-shift-in-line-with-new-saturday-sunday-weekend/
https://www.arnnewscentre.ae/news/uae/dubai-schools-to-shift-to-new-work-week/
https://www.thenationalnews.com/uae/2021/12/07/uae-to-get-extra-public-holiday-due-to-new-weekend-change/


 

 

Grade 1 

Grade 1 will hold a Pajama Day on Thursday 

 

Winter Break 

Please remember that although the first day of Winter break is now Monday, January 3rd, the last 

day of Semester 1 is Sunday, January 9th. 

 

Report Cards 

Report Cards will be issued on or around January 6th 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Parent Teacher Conferences January 6th and January 9th 

 

Semester 2 

The first day of Semester 2 is January 10th 

 

November Students of the Month are as follows: 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IXL 

December 7th Cumulative IXL Combined (Math, English and Science) Honor Roll below. 

 

December 7th Cumulative IXL Combined (Math, English and 

Science) Honor Roll  

 

Second Semeter 

We have a lot of exciting activities planned for the Second Semester 

and we look forward to ringing in the new calendar year with your 

child! 

 

 

Have a fabulous and safe Winter Break ahead. 

 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JI02yiI-Q020OVADL8RfD10QoCyXdvzZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JI02yiI-Q020OVADL8RfD10QoCyXdvzZ/view?usp=sharing

